
 
 

Notice of Sanitary Sewer installation 

Night Work 

Re: Cowichan District Hospital Replacement Project 

6775 Bell McKinnon Rd, Duncan, BC 

 

Dear Resident, 

Please be advised Hall Constructors will be installing an underground Sanitary Sewer from Hwy 
#1 at Bell McKinnon Road through Drinkwater Road (approx. 155 meters.) Start Date: 
September 18 – October 18, 2023 (See attached drawing). 

During this work, all residents are required to park in their driveways from the hours of 6pm to 
7am. 

Arrangements will be made to establish contact protocol for any residents and guests who require 
access through the work zone between the hours of 6pm and 7am. At this time access to the boat 
launch and fishing pier will not be available. Residents are asked to contact Hall’s Project 
Coordinator below and schedule a guided escort thought the work zone at the request time of 
access. Guided access will be provided through the BC forest Discovery Museum property and is 
required to maintain security and safety throughout the work zone during the night work.  

Any vehicles parked within the work zone during the above noted hours may be towed at the 
owner’s expense. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as Hall completes these upgrades to your 
neighbourhood. Our workers and their families appreciate your patience and care when travelling 
through the work zones. Hall is committed to communicating with all the affected residents and 
business to help minimize impacts and to ensure the safety of all persons involved with and 
travelling through the areas of this project.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact a member of the project team with any questions or concerns. 

 

HALL Project Coordinator 
Slade Stephen 
Email: sstephen@bdhall.ca 
CELL #: 250-510-4865 

HALL Safety Coordinator 
Tate Rose 
Email: trose@bdhall.ca 
CELL #: 250-710-9981 

Ellis Don Superintendent 
Tyler Wagman 
Email: twagman@ellisdon.com 
CELL #: 250-732-0981 



 

 


